
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF DISPOSAL RATE CHANGES 

 

Brown’s Island Demolition Landfill Starting July 1st, 2025, the per cubic yard rate for 
disposing of material in the construction and demolition landfill is increasing from $30.00 
per cubic yard to $40.00 per cubic yard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


